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Canon Peter Hall CE Primary 

Weekly News 
This week our attention has been focused on the events 
of Holy Week. We have reminded ourselves of the 
events that took place on Maundy Thursday, Good 
Friday and Easter Sunday. Easter is one of the most 
important holidays in the Christian calendar  
commemorating the Resurrection of Jesus Christ, who 
Christians believe was sent to Earth to offer salvation 
from sin.  Our term has ended with our Easter service at 
St Andrew’s Church. We wish all our families, a restful 
and enjoyable Easter break. School reopens for the 
Summer term on Tuesday 16th April 2024. 
 

Nursery Places -September 2024 
We are now accepting applications for nursery places 
for September 2024. We have a happy and friendly 
nursery environment in which children can learn and 
play. We offer both 15 hour and 30 hour free childcare 
places and all children who attend nursery in a morning 
are also invited to attend our free breakfast club before 
school. If your child turns 3 before 31st August 2024 
please contact the school office to arrange a visit and 
meet the staff. Nursery application forms are also 
available from the school office.   
 

 
New Sports kit 

 
Last week, we were so excited to receive our new Sports 
kit. This has been fully sponsored by a Grimsby based 
Company: Worley.  We are very thankful to Worley for 
providing us with a new kit to wear for sports fixtures.  

Supporting your child at home 
We are regularly asked by parents how you can support 
your child with their learning at home. Each term we 
publish homework on the Class Pages of our website 
and we ask you to read several times a week at home. 
Another way of supporting your child with their maths 
learning is to help them learn their times tables. Being 
able to quickly recall times table facts is paramount to 
learning in so many areas of maths. Children start to 
learn their times tables in year 2  and it is a government 
expectation that they are secure in these upto 12 x 12 
by the end of Year 4. All children have access to TTTR 
rockstars but the following webiste is also another good 
way to practise these regularly. 
www.timestables.co.uk 

 
 

Forest School Session 
This week our Forest School group used natural 
resources to make their own Easter gardens. Some 
children chose to make a garden depicting the 
crucifixion and others chose to show the empty tomb 
following Jesus’s resurrection. These are now on display 
at St Andrew’s Church. 
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